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Cheryl Harris

From: Victoria McCauley
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 1:32 PM
To: AudioFilings
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]: KXYS-LP Suspension of Operations and Stay Silent STA Request 

 
 

From: Ted Langdell-YSCMI <Ted@yuba-suttercommunitymedia.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 11:00 PM 
To: Victoria McCauley <Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov>; Denise Williams <Denise.Williams@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KXYS-LP Suspension of Operations and Stay Silent STA Request  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Attention: Audio Division 
Silent Station STA Requests AM and FM Radio 
 
Victoria McCauley 
Desk: 202-418-2136 
Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov 
 
Denise Williams 
Desk: 202-418-2711 
Denise.Williams@fcc.gov 
 
Monday, March 14, 2022 
 
Notification of Silence: KXYS-LP, Marysville, and Request for Stay Silent STA 
Facility ID: 197192 
FRN: 0030178776 
 
Pursuant to FCC Regulations, Part 73, SS, 73.1740, we hereby notify the Commission that KXYS-LP went silent at 3:02 pm, 
Monday, March 7, 2022 due to financial issues. 
 
We anticipate needing to be silent for more than 30 days while taking further steps to restore operation, while also 
seeking a new transmitter site. 
 
We therefore request approval of a Temporary Authorization to Stay Silent. 
 
Please note: We have been unable to determine how to electronically file the Silence notification and Stay Silent STA 
request using LMS or other FCC internet-based systems.  We would appreciate links to the appropriate page and/or 
database and any instructions on how to do so in the future.  
 

 You don't often get email from ted@yuba-suttercommunitymedia.org. Learn why this is important  
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Please feel free to contact me with any questions. We appreciate your help 
 
Thanks, 
 
Ted Langdell 
Secretary 
Yuba-Sutter Community Media, Inc. 
Licensee of KXYS-LP, 94.3, Marysville 
 
(530) 301-2931 
Ted@Yuba-SutterCommunityMedia.org 

 
Mail to:  
Ted Langdell 
Secretary 
Yuba-Sutter Community Media, Inc. 
209 East 12th St. 
Marysville, CA 95901 
 


